
The Parish of Saint Catherine of Siena

2020 Backpack & School Supplies Drive

Help us fill backpacks with school supplies for children in need!
EVERY DONATION MATTERS!     EVERY ITEM IS APPRECIATED! 

Please consider donating new backpacks and school supplies --  
including face masks, hand sanitizer, and disinfecting wipes and sprays.  

We are collecting supplies for all students, pre-K through high school. 

Donations will be distributed to: 
Saint Charles Borromeo Church          Blessed Sacrament Church 
The McGivney Community Center          Convent of Mary Immaculate

FINANCIAL DONATIONS WELCOME:  The Social Justice and Charitable Outreach Committee  
will buy supplies which will be divided equally among the charities.  Please make your check payable  
to St. Catherine of Siena. Write “SCHOOL SUPPLIES” in the memo line.

If you would like to help collect and distribute the supplies, know that you are wanted and needed!

Please contact Salvatore Spadaccino, Coordinator for Social Justice and Charitable Outreach 
Caritas@stcatherinetrumbull.com or (203) 331-6003
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The Parish of Saint Catherine of Siena

Our Annual Backpack & School 
Supplies Drive means more this 

year than any other! In this year of 
uncertainty, worry and fear, one thing 
is still clear: the supplies we provide 

are desperately needed for local 
children. Even more so this year 

because most of the families  
we donate to are facing  

unemployment and financial crises.  

AUG 15/16  
at all Masses  

in the church lobby

AUG 16  
11:00am-12:00pm  
in the parking lot


